Phyllis Corbiere

From: Sheila Kitz

Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 11:57 PM

To: Phyllis Corbiere

Subject: Fwd: CNRL proposed Primary Recovery Scheme Amendment No. 9415 in sections 14,
23, 26 and 35 in TWP 56 RGE 4 W4M.

Attachments: CNRL application response .docx; ATTO0001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Stachniak <robertstachniak@hotmail.com>

Date: November 2, 2018 at 3:04:49 PM MDT

To: cathy stachniak <csusans@telus.net>, Sheila Kitz <skitz@county.stpaul.ab.ca>, Malcolm Convey
<malcolm.convey@yahoo.ca>

Subject: Fw: CNRL proposed Primary Recovery Scheme Amendment No. 9415 in sections 14, 23, 26
and 35 in TWP 56 RGE 4 W4M.

Malcolm:

| have emailed 13 government types this email the past 3 days including: Rachael Notley, Shannon
Phillips, Richard Starke, David Hanson, Joe Ceci, Sarah Hoffman, Brian Mason, Trevor Horne, Margaret
McCuaig-Boyd, Margaret Stevens, Jason Kenny, Robert Wadsworth, and John Huffman. | have received
4 replies saying they'll follow-up. | sent this email to some Lake people as well. | hope to go to
Heinsbourg on the 7th because I got the same email from Huffman as you did.

Subject: CNRL proposed Primary Recovery Scheme Amendment No. 9415 in sections 14, 23, 26 and 35 in
TWP 56 RGE 4 W4AM.

I, along with several others from the area, submitted objections to this activity in 2013. | received a
response from Salim Jagridhar, who was then Applications Coordinator assigning the number 28165 to
my file. | wish to once again raise my objections.

The area residents of Blue Bird Beach, Gregor Beach, Vermilion Beach, Ernie’s Beach, Wenzel-Waterton
Subdivision, Forest Lawn Estates and Bottling Subdivision still need your help to voice out concerns with
CNRL and the people who allowed PRSA No. 9415 to proceed in the first place.

The issues have not changed. However, the price of oil has dropped. So, do we need to take the oil out
of the ground before a pipeline to a reasonable market is built?

We also continue to have environmental concerns. For over 50 years, our family has enjoyed the beauty
of the rolling parkland hills and lakes of Whitney Lakes Provincial Parks. If this project goes ahead, we
will be faced with the scabs of black oil tanks and the roar and smell of large trucks carrying the oil out
of the area, using the roads that our children frequently ride their bikes on and residents frequently
walk or run along. The project has the potential to impact the quality of the water and wildlife in our
lakes and streams. We need better assurance that none of that will happen.
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Do not get me wrong. | understand that Alberta needs its oil. But does it need this development in this
area now?

Please find attached, a response to CNRL’s application to drill for oil in the Whitney Lakes Provincial Park
area near Elk Point Alberta. This document was created and provided to concerned residents around
Whitney Lake Provincial Park May 2013, for the purpose of reinforcing our concerns.

Please raise these objections in the Alberta Legislature or in various meetings and with other colleagues
whenever you can.

Thank you.
Robert Stachniak

4 Linkside Way, Spruce Grove AB and Cabin owner, Laurier Lake



